
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

TEXAS WRANGLERS 
Fall 2018 

Alumni Newsletter 

Dear Texas Wrangler Alumni, 

School is quickly coming to an end this semester, which means the Texas 

Wranglers are wrapping up another great semester. I want to give you an 

update on what our organization has been up to this semester. 

This year has been great for our organization. We have continued to put 

forth our best into making our campus and our community a better place. 

Archer’s Challenge and City Wide were great ways to give back, and 

new service events like Archer’s Run give us motivation to continue 

pouring back into others. We had three Wranglers compete in fight night 

and are currently playing in the A league basketball IM championships. 

 

The new President James Dial plans to grow the connection between 

Alumni and Wranglers by inviting y’all to come speak at meetings, 

sending out regular newsletters, and working with the Alumni Liaison to 

develop new solutions. We are grateful for you and your support and 

look forward to upholding the traditions and values of Texas Wranglers.  

 

MFSF,  

Alex Ju 

President – Fall 2018 
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Upcoming 



 

 
 

Wranglers, Mavericks, and Lassos posing after a few hours of work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring 18 Service Project and Induction 

After learning that his 

grandmother, diagnosed 

with Alzheimer’s, would 

be put in a home for 

better care, Ethan 

Escudero and the rest of 

S’18 dedicated their 

service project to 

improving the lives of 

those affected by 

Alzheimer’s. Congrats 

to their class for raising 

over 3k for a local 

charity, Alzheimer’s 

Texas. 

Link to Fundraising page 

 

S’18 sharing their Saturday with residents of Belmont Village Senior 

Living West Lake Hills 

Pease Park Service 
We partnered 

with the 

Texas Lassos 

for one of 

our three 

visits to 

Pease Park 

this semester 

so far for a 

total of over 

150 hours of 

service! 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/texas-mavericks039s-campaign?member=701500


 

 
 

Wranglers after tip off with S’18 Drayton Whiteside  

Archer Hadley and Riley Derby cheesin after Archer’s Challenge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archer’s Challenge 

Basketball Tip Off 

The UT Basketball Team 

Tip Off was a blast as we 

got to see our very own 

S’18 Drayton Whiteside 

suit up with the team for 

the first time. Congrats to 

him for killing tryouts 

while finishing out Mavs. 

We’ll be at every home 

game courtside so look 

out for us on Longhorn 

Network! 

 

For the third year in a row Honorary 

Wrangler Archer Hadley hosted 

Archer’s Challenge at UT with the help 

of Wranglers and Mavs. 

Congratulations Archer on raising over 

100k to improve accessibility 

infrastructure and bringing out over 700 

participants! 

Read below for information on Archer’s 

Run, a fundraiser we planned to help 

him continue to raise funds to improve 

accessibility. 

Learn More/Donate Here 

https://archerschallenge.greatfeats.com/team/texas-wranglers


 

 
 

Don Dao (3rd from left), Martin Pham (4th from left), 

Dan Carver (2nd from right) 

My family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sigma Chi Fight Night 
This year we had 3 Wranglers step up 

to represent us at Fight Night, an 

annual boxing event that raises 100k 

for cancer research and support 

services every year. 

Fighters were Don Dao, Martin 

Pham, and Dan Carver. They’ve been 

training for the last few months to 

prepare and all of them put up great 

fights! 

Parents Weekend 

Parents weekend at The Oasis on 

Lake Travis was a beautiful way to 

spend the evening and give back to 

the people who give us so much.  

 We strive to ensure that even when 

our calendar gets busy with social 

and service events, we stay connected 

to what matters most. Stay tuned for 

an update on Mom’s weekend, 

currently being planned for next 

semester. 



 

 
 

F17 Henry Trentham and Denny Ortega posing with 

some awesome volunteers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Wide Hold Up 
 

 

This year we partnered with the 

Texas Lassos and Texas Sweethearts 

for City Wide Hold Up. In total we 

were able to raise $6k.  

This semester we plan to work with 

Archer and Easter Seals to find more 

ways to get Wranglers and Mavericks 

excited about the vision of ES.  



 

 
 

Archer’s Run  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On December 8th we pushed Archer 

Hadley from San Antonio to Austin 

to continue raising funds for Archer's 

Challenge. FB page with updates. 

Starting at 4am we ran 80 miles 

before arriving at the UT tower at 

6pm, greeted by a huge group of 

Wranglers, friends, and family. Our 

efforts raised an additional $6k for 

Archer’s Challenge and the story got 

featured in the Daily Texan. This was 

one of the most personally impactful 

events many of us have been a part 

of, thank you alumni for your 

donations and support. 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1394911290645134/
https://www.dailytexanonline.com/2018/12/09/archer-hadley%E2%80%99s-maverick-experience?fbclid=IwAR1zJnVUMkgaBK-HEHOKNDkmYSdVMBeEVjTNsHw5AqMd14rU0NLVnQL3mOo


 

 
 

Two Step Throwdown  
Spring Philanthropy Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Dane Redman and his mom 

partnered with their church to 

build a new home with electricity 

for citizens in Rio Bravo, 

Mexico. The build took 3 days 

and helped upgrade the family 

from a small shed with no 

electricity to a larger and more 

comfortable house with power.  

 

Maverick Reese Costis is serving as the 

Project Manager for Team Thailand 1 

from Projects with Under-served 

Communities (PUC). The PUC team will 

be building a new kitchen with the intent 

of helping the school provide this very 

important meal to the children as safely 

and efficiently as possible. 

Read more/Donate Here 

 

Wranglers Serving Others 

Guillermo Beltran, Martin Pham, and 

James Dial are a part of the Texas 4000 

2019 Team and will be biking from 

Austin to Alaska over the summer of 

2019 to raise money for cancer research. 

Read more about why they’ve taken on 

this challenge or donate in the links on 

their names. 

 

https://hornraiser.utexas.edu/project/11726?fbclid=IwAR1CqnaG7xSY3iU3LTC_jBYmJMExBuRprC7lTkK1H6KO5kVLYVoLsLztUfg
https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/sierra/guillermo-beltran/
https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/rockies/martin-pham/
https://www.texas4000.org/rider/2019/unassigned/james-dial/

